Cherne, Curtis

From: Scott Anderson <scott@scaarchitects.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 9:21 AM

To: Cherne, Curtis

Subject: Re: Solis Warehouse- G10D029K- Site Plan Approval
Attachments: A-100.pdf

[EXTERNAL] Forward to phishing@cabg.gov and delete if an email causes any concern.

Curtis, | neglected to have a 10ft landscape buffer on the north side of the site. To accommodate this requirement | moved the
parking and building to the south, everything else remains the same. | am not sure if | need to make a formal re-submittal or if this
email is sufficient. Please let me know

Thank you for your help

Scott

On Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 2:17 PM Cherne, Curtis <CCherne@cabg.gov> wrote:

Scott,

Please see attached Site Plan approval letter and stamped plan from Transportation for the
Solis Warehouse.
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